
STATE OF CONNECTICUT
DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION

July 13, 1992

Mt. James P. Runstadler
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Dear Mr. Runstadler:

The Waste Management Bureau's Waste Engineering Sc Enforcement Division
(WEED) has received your correspondence (letter dated June 16, 1992) regarding
the on-site use of contaminated soil generated during construction activities
at the Textron Lycoming/Stratford Army Engine Plant.

The material described in your most recent correspondence is not considered
"clean fill" under the Solid Waste Management Regulations. As such, this
office cannot authorize the use of this material in the manner described.

However, it appears that we could authorize the disposal at a permitted solid
waste disposal area. Textron Lycoming presented a very similar proposal to
this office in 1990. Attached is a response letter dated October 26, 1990,
outlining the steps necessary for this office to write a disposal authorization
for this material.

The potential for utilization of this material on-site should be discussed
with the Water Management Bureau's Engineering & Enforcement
Division/Groundwater Section (566-3654).

Please contact me at 566-5847 if you should have any questions regarding
this letter.
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Sincerely,

David K. McKeegan
Environmental Analyst III
Waste Engineering & Enforcement Division
Waste Management Bureau
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